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Call, Rosemarie

From: osolemio@verizon.net
Sent: Saturday, January 12, 2019 10:42 PM
To: Call, Rosemarie
Subject: Chart House Suites - Decade Properties - Please Vote "NO"

Attention to Mayor George N. Cretekos and Council Members: Dr. Bob Cundiff; David Allbritton; Hoyt Hamilton 
and Jay Polglaze 
 
“We ask for your support in voting “NO” on the allocation of 27 Units to Decade Properties and the building of 
an 8 floor, 96’ high, 60 room hotel, covering 75% of 661 acres with concrete as proposed by Decade 
Properties.”   
 
Please take the time and visit our neighborhood so you can better understand how we feel about this 
situation.  Would you want a large hotel/condo business to invade your neighborhood with all of the issues 
that more tourism brings?  Aren’t there enough hotels/condos being built on Clearwater Beach?  Hasn’t the 
traffic on Clearwater Beach getting to be unbearable not only for tourists, but especially for residents?  Soon 
the Dreamview Hotel will be replaced with the Marriott project and JVC will be building their project where the 
old Holiday Inn was.  Is it really necessary to destroy the beautiful low-rise manicured area of Clearwater 
Pointe to introduce another huge hotel/condo? Please vote “NO” in this proposition that is now well-known to 
many in Pinellas County!  Thanks in advance! 
 
Loretta Mirelli 
(727) 421‐9412 

 
 
 
 
 


